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Sept. 26, 2005

Dear Keller ISD Parent:

As you are probably aware, Keller ISD is experiencing an unprecedented level of growth. During this school year alone,
the district has grown by more than 2,000 new students, and more arrive each day. And with thousands of home sites
under development, we expect this trend to continue for the next decade.

In March of this year, voters approved a measure that called for building a new intermediate and middle school, along with
two new elementary campuses. These facilities are set to open for the 2006-07 school year, and construction is
underway. While the addition of four new campuses is exciting, the opening of these schools will impact thousands of
students across the district. In an effort to relieve overcrowding at our other campuses, Keller ISD will once again be
looking at making some changes to the district’s attendance zones.

In an effort to keep you better informed regarding issues that may have a direct impact on your children and family, we
have dedicated a page on the Keller ISD web site where you can locate information regarding the upcoming boundary
hearings and process. The address is: www.kellerisd.net/boundarychanges.asp. Here, you will find links to information
regarding possible boundary changes and an e-mail link for asking questions and leaving feedback. As we get closer to
the public hearings, additional information will be placed on the district’s web site regarding attendance zone adjustments.

Finally, additional information regarding the upcoming attendance zone changes will be made available through a variety
of additional resources which include:

• KISD E-News (you can subscribe at www.kellerisd.net)
• The Keller ISD website
• Local newspapers
• School marquees

Boundary changes are an emotional and difficult task for everyone involved. It is our goal to make these transitions as
easy as possible for both children and parents. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns you
may have regarding this process.

Sincerely,

Dr. James R. Veitenheimer
Superintendent


